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For general information call:   1-888-722-4234

INSPECTION REPORT

Inspector Observations: 

LOCATION

PERMIT HOLDER                                                                                                                                      

PERMIT # EXPIRATION DATE: SERVICE FACILITY PHONE #:

DATE

PE

E-MAIL

RE-INSPECTION DATE

SUNNY CANDY COMPANY 11/12/2020

yhkim92835@gmail.com

03/31/2023 2620PR0006658 Facility closure (951)719-3147  

 3:30 PM
TIME IN TIME OUT

 4:00 PM

0042

DISTRICT INSPECTOR NAME

Derrick Spencer

FACILITY NAME

YONG HWAN KIM

1/06/202140820 WINCHESTER RD #1510, TEMECULA, CA 92591

 22. SEWAGE AND WASTEWATER PROPERLY DISPOSED

Violation Description: A facility must have an approved and properly functioning plumbing system at all times.  All liquid waste 

must drain to an approved, fully functioning sewage disposal system.  Fully functional restrooms must be provided for employee 

use during hours of operation. (114197, 114250)

Violation Comments: Water from plumbing in ceiling from upstairs suite leaking into facility and onto floor. Water is waste 

water from drain pipes from Nestle Toll House.

An initial complaint investigation was conducted at this time by D. Spencer in response to CO0076429.  A water leak was 

observed inside the facility by the front doors.  Water was observed dripping from ceiling into several plastic containers on the 

floor. After speaking with operator in suite above this facility (Nestle), it was determined that water was wastewater from several 

of their floor drains serviced by three hand sinks, 3-compartment sink, dump sink, prep sink, drains from espresso machine 

and other small equipment.  Ceiling tiles have been removed and plumbing in ceiling exposed.  Water was observed on floor of 

facility with caution sign posted nearby.  Facility voluntarily closed at the time due to uncontrollable wastewater leakage.  Facility 

to remain closed until approved by this Department to reopen.  Repairs are expected to take place overnight tonight.  Properly 

clean and sanitize affected areas of facility.  Contact this office at 951-461-0284 (D. Spencer) once repairs have been 

completed and facility has been cleaned in order to reopen.  CLOSED sign posted on exterior of facility.  Do not remove 

CLOSED sign by penalty of citation.

 Overall Inspection Comments

Signature

Person in Charge

11/12/2020

Signature not captured due to 

COVID 19 pandemic.

Environmental Health Specialist

Derrick Spencer

11/12/2020
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